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Dear Mr Jones
I thought you might like to see this video I recorded on Friday. 
The wonderful Brent Geese at The Locks and along the shore of Langstone Harbour. 
They arrive from Siberia every Autumn  and have done for as long as I can remember. 
They’re gathering in large numbers to prepare for their long journey back in Spring. 
A welcomed protected bird of the area. 
I hope this footage is suffice. 
Yours sincerely
Paula Savage 
(Resident of Milton 
Portsmouth). 




